
Incident at school

Weather-related delays and closures

District information

EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS

School closed or delayed

School open

Programs/activities

Staff notification
District statements

Non-threatening incident

Emergency incident

During/after an incident

Families will be notified by 6 a.m. via

phone call, text message and email. In

addition, closing and delay information

will be posted to the district website and

social media accounts, and it will be

shared with local media.

If you receive no message, schools

remain open and on time.

Cancelations for after-school and

evening activities will be clearly

communicated.

Once families have been notified, the

district will post statements about

school incidents and emergencies on

gateschili.org.

All GCCSD staff will be notified via their

Gates Chili email and/or phone call and

text message.

Families will be notified as soon as

possible. 

Families will be notified at the end of

the day, if appropriate. The district will continue to share

information via phone call and/or email

as it becomes available. Families should

not call or go to the school and should

avoid contacting students during an

incident.

www.gateschili.org


